
VILLAGE OF MILLERTON 

SUMMER NEWSLETTER 

TEXTMYGOV: The Village of Millerton will be implementing a smart technology that   assists residents via text 
messaging to relay information. It can also be used by residents for code complaints where you can submit a picture 
and description or ask when the next meeting date and time will be. If you would like to receive updates, please fill 
out and return the contact form on the back of this newsletter. 

HIGHWAY: Brush Collections are generally completed within one week, if you have not been picked up within that 
time, please call the Highway Department to inform them of the missed collection. If you have any questions about 
the contents or placement of brush please contact the Highway Department at (845) 705-5732 before placing any-
thing curbside.  

WATER: For all billing and water-related inquiries, please direct your questions to Village Hall at 518-789-4489. If 
you have not had your water meter replaced, please  Contact Village Hall. 

DUTCHESS COUNTY SENIOR PICNIC: Contact 845-486-2555 to RSVP for a Dutchess County Senior Picnic on 
Wednesday July 16, 2025 at 12:00 PM. 

ELECTION RESULTS:  

57 Village residents came out to cast their ballot. 
1 Residents cast absentee ballot. 

1 Spoiled Ballot. 
Jennifer Najdek-Mayor 47 votes – Incumbent. 

David Sherman- Trustee 52 votes – Incumbent. 
Katie Cariello- 39 votes. 

Write-In 7 votes. 

We would like to extend our gratitude to Jenn Najdek and Dave Sherman for their decision to return for another 
term. We are also delighted to extend a warm welcome to Katie Cariello as she joins the Board of Trustees.  

EDDIE COLLINS MEMORIAL PARK: Summer is here! Take your festivities to the park and celebrate in the 
shade of the pavilion. Applications to rent the pavilion can be found on our website at https://villageofmillerton
-ny.gov/parks-recreation/  

CLIMATE SMART: Did you know? Light Pollution causes serious ecological damage. It harms many species,     
including migratory birds, pollinators, and mammals who rely on the light of the sun and the moon to orient     
themselves. Artificial light confuses these instincts and biodiversity declines. You can make a real impact on our    
natural environment by paying attention to your outdoor lighting.  

·  Turn off your outdoor lights when they’re not needed. Motion detectors and timers can help reduce light 
pollution. 

·  Direct light where it’s most useful. Aim lights towards areas that enhance nighttime safety, for example       
towards the ground at walking paths 

·  Use “Warm” color lights. LED light bulbs come colors ranging from “warm” to “daylight”. Warm lights, with a 
2700k color index are the least harmful. 

Learn more at: https://linktr.ee/ka2gwc 

175TH CELEBRATION: We are approximately a year away from the week long celebration! Follow  “Millerton’s 
175th Anniversary” on Facebook for updates. Information can also be found at https://villageofmillerton-
ny.gov/175th/ 

 

 

To view events happening at NorthEast-Millerton Library, please visit https://
nemillertonlibrary.org/calendar/#/events/ 

To have your events added to the October  Village Newsletter please send your event info to 

deputyclerk@villageofmillerton-ny.gov 
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